
 

 

Infant School Newsletter Monday 12th December 2016  

 

   

This week we will be: 

 

 Taking part in a variety of writing activities; focussing on our steps to success 

 Adding and subtracting in maths 

 Continuing with our Science lessons 

 Taking part in phonics 

 Taking part in Christmas Craft activities  

 Performing our dress rehearsal to the school 

 Watching the Reception Christmas Production 

 Going to the pantomime 

 

 

Christmas Production 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU! to all of the parents who have provided their child’s costume for our Christmas Production, 

we know that a lot of time/money has been spent to provide a lovely costume and we really appreciate this, the children love dressing 

up and are very excited to perform their play to the parents on Thursday. We are in awe of the very creative and talented parents 

that we have! 

 

The children will be performing 2 productions on Thursday morning, we are so proud of the children and the effort that they have 

made learning the songs, their lines and the dances, we hope you enjoy their play. 

 

PANTOMIME 

On Friday, all of the children will need a packed lunch, can you also ensure that they have a water bottle to take with them to the 

pantomime.  When collecting your child from school on Friday, please can you wait by the normal collection point as the children will 

come into school from the coaches and then be dismissed in the normal manner. Your child’s safety is our paramount concern and we 

want to ensure that they children reach their classroom safely. School uniform needs to be worn as the children are off site. 

 

Christmas Party 

On Monday 19th December the children can bring in their party clothes in a LABELLED carrier bag to change into for the afternoon 

Christmas Party 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

There will be no Forest School for the final 2 days of term.  The children will begin their cooking sessions from January, if you have 

not yet sent the cookery money; it would be greatly appreciated before the end of term. Your child will need an apron and a lidded, 

labelled container for cookery in January. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Thursday 15th December                KS1 Christmas Production at 9.30 or 10.45 am – entry by ticket only 

Friday 16th December                     Pantomime  

Monday 19th December  Christmas Parties 

Tuesday 20th December   Christmas lunch – End of Term 

SPRING TERM STARTS – THURSDAY 5TH JANUARY 

 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR ALL OF YOUR SUPPORT THIS TERM, HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW 

YEAR, FROM ALL OF THE INFANT SCHOOL TEAM  

 
 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards 

The Infant School team 

 

 




